October 28, 1958

Brigadier General Don Flickinger, USAF (MC)
Headquarters Alr Research and Development Command
Andrews Air Force Bage

Washington 25, D, C.

Dear General Flickingers:

Enclosed are abstracts of two papers submitted from The Martin Company,
Denver DMvision, Space Medicine Section.

I hope that these papers will be found acceptable for presentation at
the 30th Annual Meebing of the Aero Mediecal Association, to be held at
the Statler Hotel, los Angeles, Califormia next April 27-29.
Sincemly,

THE MARTIN CCMPANY
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